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DATE :  15 Nov 2023 

REF:  Platinum Way Improvements Scheme - Picasso Place  
Dear Resident, 
 
Statutory Consultation for the implementation of Traffic Calming Features (Road Hump / Raised Table) on 
Picasso Place, Aylesbury where the Platinum Way Cycleway meets the road carriageway. 
 
Buckinghamshire Highways are proposing to introduce a raised table crossing on Picasso Place, Aylesbury. 
This raised crossing is to improve road safety by slowing vehicle speeds and to enhance the safety of 
pedestrians, cyclists and others who use the cycleway. 
 
Please refer to the attached layout plan for the proposed consultation details of the raised crossing scheme, 
including the location details and additional information proposed for the cul-de-sac improvements on the 
cycle route. 
 
What can you do? 
 
Details of how to support, comment or object, can be found by visiting the Your Voice Bucks website at 
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/ and look for “Picasso Place Raised Table Cycle Crossing 
Consultation”, where you will find a link to an online survey. 
 
Alternatively, you can email us at: Parkingtro@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or write to us at the address: 
Buckinghamshire Council, 10th Floor, Walton Street Offices, Walton St, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA with your 
comments.  
 
The consultation will close at midday on Wednesday 6th December 2023.  
 
Buckinghamshire Council is obliged to make any representations received in response to this notice, open to 
inspection under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985. 
 
What happens next? 
 
We will develop the proposals based on what residents within the area tell us.  If the feedback shows people 
support the proposals, we will begin the process of designing and implementing the raised table and we will 
write to you again to confirm the proposal. 
 
This project web page: https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/picasso-place-cycle-crossing-
consultation will keep you updated about the outcome of the consultation. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Chirag Chavda and Adrian Lane 
Project Leads - Buckinghamshire Highways 
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